
 

 

Belvedere Family Church Looking for Marriage Course Volunteers 
 
Drissa Kone 
February 2, 2018 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Greetings! I hope you and your families have been spending a wonderful week so far. 

 

As we have announced last Sunday, we will be running a Marriage Course on Fridays from 6-9pm 

starting tentatively in March. In order to successfully run this program, we need to find volunteers ASAP 

that can help out with the event. 

 

We are currently looking for: 

 

2 cooks - will be given a recipe and will have to arrive early enough to have the food ready by 6:00 - 

6:30. Will be cooking for the seven couples and staff. 

 

2 babysitters - caring for infants and toddlers (1-5 years old) mostly. Work from 6pm to closing. 

 

If you or anyone you know can help, please contact David Wolf at wolfd888@ gmail,com. 

 

We thank you for all your support and dedication for our community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


